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January 31, 2017

Penny Lanzisera, Senior HP

Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I
2100 Renaissance Blvd., Suite 100

King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713

Re: Withdrawal of Amendment Request. dated November 17, 2016, for NRC License Nos. 45-25221-01MD and
45-25221-05

Dear Ms. Lanzisera,

Zevacor Pharma, Inc. (Zevacor) respectfully withdraws its amendment request dated November 17, 2016, for NRC
License Nos. 45-25221-0 IMD and 45-25221-05 to add Craig Ogden as an authorized nuclear pharmacist. We
appreciate your consideration of this amendment and thank you for your time.

Should you have any questions, please contact me at the phone number or email address provided below.

Sincerely,

—

Todd Hockemeyer
VP-Quality & Regulatory|Affairs
Zevacor Pharma, Inc.
317-417-2860

thockemeyer@zevacor.c\(yl

—
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